
 

 

 

 

 

May 31, 2019 

 

SECWEPEMCTSÍN WORKSHOP COMING TO KAMLOOPS LIBRARY 

Join us to learn about the history and current state of 

Secwepemctsín, the language of the Secwépemc. A workshop 

will be held in the Kamloops Library at 6pm on Wednesday, 

June 19th with Ted Gottfriedson, Language and Culture 

Department Manager for the Tk’emlúps te Secwépemc. 

Ted Gottfriedson is a Tk’emlúps te Secwépemc member who 

has been an avid learner of his language for 25 years and 

recently earned a Master of Arts in Linguistics from Simon Fraser University. 

This workshop is free and open for all to attend but registration is recommended.  

For more information, contact Margo Schiller, Manager of Kamloops Libraries & 

Engagement by phone at 250-372-5145 or email mschiller@tnrd.ca. 
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